
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 February 12, 2025 Strategic Planning 
Committee Meeting  

 
 
Further to notice provided under s. 8 (4) of the Council Procedure Bylaw No. 1960, 2020, 
the Strategic Planning Committee Meeting on February 12, 2025, is cancelled.  
 
 

 

 

 

      
Shelly Russwurm,  
Director of Corporate Services  

 

Posted: February 6, 2025  


